
 

 

 

 

Recognition agreement: Onderstepoort Biological 

Products 
 

The PSA and Onderstepoort Biological Products (OBP) entered into a recognition agreement. The 

agreement makes provision for organisational rights being afforded to the PSA once it can obtain a 33% 

membership at the OBP.  

 

The PSA will, as a registered trade union, be able to assist members with individual cases, but will only 

be able to take part in collective bargaining once the threshold of 33% has been reached.  

 

The PSA wants to extend a welcome to its existing members at the OBP and invite non-members to join 

the PSA, thereby enjoying all benefits of the PSA. Members can rely on sterling service being provided. 

The PSA will be holding member meetings to formalise a structure and further information on processes. 

 

To join the PSA, contact Molefe Mosaka at molefe.mosaka@psa.co.za or WhatsApp 082 880 8927. 

 

Members will be informed of developments.   
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